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I'm not sure whether my comment submitted via the form
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?
url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.arb.ca.gov%2Flispub%2Fcomm%2Fbcsubform.php%3Flistname%3Dhfc2020&amp;data=04%7C01%7Ccotb%40arb.ca.gov%7C9c6136b425f344a6501908d89b27e1cb%7C9de5aaee778840b1a438c0ccc98c87cc%7C0%7C1%7C637429942889141329%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=wFJ9Er3aD9IKopZXksSROu4gmFRQjSH0s5idZ7Kf%2BDI%3D&amp;reserved=0
reached CARB.

Here is my comment:
Please support Alternative 1 -- to convert the entire system of
supermarket and other large refrigerators to natural refrigerants with
a GWP of 10 or less.  According to USEPA, the average supermarket’s
refrigerators leak 25% annually, equivalent to 250,000 GWP per
supermarket. Considering the size of California, with approx. 24,000
commercial refrigeration systems, we have a very significant
opportunity to greatly reduce this source of GHG emissions.

Thank you,
S. Tan
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